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INFONITES:
The INFONITE on Thursday, February 26*, commencing at 7.00 pm will again be presented by our helpful friend,
Peter Bennett. Peter's topic this month will be a practical demonstration of how he can help repair your computer
problems over the Internet, that is "Remote Support". Peter will bring a couple of computers and set up two projectors
and screens to demonstrate how he can work on a computer from another one. This service is available to all of us and is
really worm becoming familiar with. Peter will also touch briefly on other computer related topics of interest to us and
of course there will be question time. As usual, Peter will stay around for supper and will be available for some one on
o n e d i s c u s s i o n . . . , * , «■ *
The March INFONITE has now been decided and we are pleased to announce that the long awaited 5-10 minute
presentation of topics of interest by members will go ahead. These topics will just be a brief introduction to the various
subjects. If there is sufficient interest a workshop or a one on one tutorial could be arranged in the future. More details
will be given at our February INFONITE.

BUNDABERG DISASTER FUND RAISING:
All Village Clubs in conjunction with the Social Activities Club are planning to hold a fund raising BBQ lunch on
Sunday 17* March to support the Bundaberg Disaster Fund Clubs have been asked if they could contribute to this
fimdraising occasion. Oar Computer Club has agreed to donate $200.00 and also to donate the profits of our
February Raffle to the fund. This special raffle will have die usual prizes plus a painting donated by Geoff
Maidens. Please come along and support this most wormy cause. Remember to bring a little extra cash for a few
extra tickets.
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FEES & MEMBERSHIP:
As mentioned in previous Newsletters, the annual Membership Fee is due at a charge of $5.00 per Member per year. To
date the treasurer informed us mat we have 115 members. 15 of these are new members. Welcome. There are however
19 previous members who are not yet financial for me 2012-13 year. Please contact Treasurer Jeff, Unit 212 ASAP if
you intend to join again. He will be available to collect fees at the February INFONITE. Remember, if you struggle
to understand the complexities of computers, then this is the club for you. BUT if you are and "EXPERT,
then we NEED you to help out with the many problems that computers thrust upon us.

Please make an effort to attend our February INFONITE for the following reasons:
1: Peter has a most useful presentation for us.
2: Come and support our fund raising for the Bundaberg Disaster Relief Drive.
3: Last but by no means least, to enjoy friendship and a GREAT SUPPER.

Hope to see you all there,

Secretary Laurie, Unit 303. Phone 4723 1818.

For now, Happy Computing


